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I strongly oppose HB 2025, it’s not beneficial to working people, single people and or 

with families and it’s not beneficial to seniors on fixed incomes, it’s not beneficial to 

Oregonians over all taking more money out of everyone’s pockets who are just trying 

to work and live on the income they have. Please take this into consideration and 

vote down HB 2025, it’s not good for Oregon, a state I was born and raised in, my 

family who has lived here, started businesses and more, we’ve never wanted to go 

anyplace else. Thank you.  


